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ANNOUNCEMENTS: 
 

• Thanks to those of you who participated in the Forbes Research Challenge.  All of 
our students did an amazing job of going the extra mile and presenting their 
research in fun and creative ways.  We loved seeing all of our proud parents as 
well! 

• PTA elections are coming up at our next PTA meeting on March 11th.  Please read 
the additional attachment from our PTA president about available positions.  We 
would love to receive your nominations and have you participate in that process 
with us.  We could really use all of your help in serving our students in various ways 
throughout the school.  The more volunteers we have, the easier the work is for 
everyone.  We really appreciate your help.  Please come join us! 

• Kindergarten registration is ongoing.  Please spread the word to your neighbors 
who might not receive this memo.  

• February 23rd will be a fundraiser for our 5th graders going to Clear Creek.  If you 
go to a movie at the Water Gardens in Pleasant Grove and mention you are there 
for Forbes, a portion of the ticket sales will be donated to us.  Thanks for your 
support! 

• February 26th: School Community Council meeting at 4:00 in the faculty room.  All 
parents are welcome! 

• February 27th: Representatives from American Fork Junior High will come visit our 
6th grade students. 

COMING SOON: 

• March 4th: Maturation classes for 5th grade students at 1:30 (boys in the gym/girls 
in the media center).  Parents are invited to attend. 

 


